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Request: 
 

Further to my email of August 1 on the hygiene rating for New Spence Terrace in North 
Shields and my request for the inspector's report. With the inspection having been in 
March, must the business carry out the required improvements by a certain date?  

Yes, usually it is 28 days unless stated otherwise on the inspection letter.  

Have these improvements taken place?  

Contact was made with the business on the 9th June 2020 and corrective actions have 
been taken by the business to the items in Schedule A and B of the inspection letter.  

Has there been a re-inspection?  

A re-inspection has not taken place due to the COVID pandemic. However, this business 
will be picked up as part of the next inspection programme.  

 


